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Veronica  Herrera

From: Jared Romero <jromero@amafca.org>
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:51 AM
To: Veronica  Herrera; Robert  Fierro
Cc: Nicole M. Friedt
Subject: Re: Tuscany Village Unit II - Infrastructure List - AMAFCA Response
Attachments: Tuscany Village, Unit II Re-submit (AMAFCA Signed).pdf

Good Morning Veronica, 
 
AMAFCA does not have any adverse comments on the revised plat, and the proposed AMAFCA easement is consistent with the previously 
approved G&D. Please see the attached signed plat as such. 
 
Best, 
Jared 
 
Jared Romero, P.E., CFM 
AMAFCA Drainage Engineer 
Phone: (505) 884-2215 

From: Veronica Herrera <vherrera@fierrocompany.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 10:13 AM 
To: Jared Romero <jromero@amafca.org>; Robert Fierro <rfierro@fierrocompany.com> 
Cc: Nicole M. Friedt <nfriedt@amafca.org>; ARCHIVE - Willie West <wwest@amafca.org> 
Subject: RE: Tuscany Village Unit II - Infrastructure List - AMAFCA Response 
  
Good morning Jared, 
  
You may recall we discussed amending the plat for Tuscany Village, Unit II some time ago.  The amended plat, first attached, has minor changes 
to lot size and will retain the AMAFCA access easement that was newly granted and vacate the prior easement as previously approved.  I have 
attached the original approved plat for comparison. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions, if not please sign and return after your review. 
  


